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Agincourt is a village of caring residents and 
we are happy that you are part of that village!  
 
Agincourt Village Community Association 
stretches between Kennedy Road to Midland 
Avenue and Finch Avenue to the CPR Rail 
Tracks. The AVCA Executive advocates on your 
behalf “to protect our historic community and 
the safety of its residents by having a collective 
voice in changes that affect our neighbourhood.” 
During the COVID-19 pandemic our AVCA 
members have assisted residents living alone, 
sewn face coverings for Agincourt Community 
Services Association, contributed to the Food 
Bank and sought out groceries for those in need. 
That’s a village! 
 
Our community has not had the opportunity to 
come together as often as we would like due to 
the pandemic, thus AVCA proposes we share 
and contribute to a season of “Lighting Up 
Agincourt Village” during December 2020 - 
January 2021.  
 
Of those households who participate, if you are 
interested you can enter our AVCA contest to 
win a prize! To enter send your name and 
address to avcatoronto@gmail.com. Your 
lighting creation will be judged and voted on by 
your community the week of January 11, 2021.  
 
In our village of many cultures we all celebrate 
light in various forms – let’s bring that light to 
Agincourt! 
 
*AVCA will not be collecting door-to-door 
memberships this year. Your $20 per household 
membership for 2021 can be dropped off at 38 
Agincourt Drive as cash or cheque addressed to 
Agincourt Village Community Association. 
 
 

 

 
            Lighting Up Agincourt Village 

 
In the village of Agincourt there’s something 
kind of special, 
It is for the people who live here that it is 
consequential, 
A historic little community, with an 
engaging spark, 
And together this season we’d like to share 
some of it after dark. 

 
During the cold long dark days of Autumn 
and Winter, 
Though some might say if they could just go 
a hinter, 
As we dream of getting together in the 
warmth of our slumber, 
Let’s find a way to make this season a little 
bit humbler. 

 
AVCA thought and thought and we came up 
with a plan, 
We can light up our homes to be seen from 
Newfoundland, 
Let’s brighten this season and make our 
streets glow, 
This will surely raise spirits while we’re 
shoveling snow! 

 
Our Agincourt community is such a very 
special place, 
We’d like it to be visible from outer space, 
So dust off your lights, create a special 
scene outside, 
Let’s light up our houses with Agincourt 
pride! 

 
We hope you all join us to create a fantastic 
display, 
Bring some cheer to our streets in this 
community way, 
It can be big or small, one colour or several 
more, 
It will be cherished by all as they pass by 
your door. 

 


